Mrs S Islam
Stanton Bridge Primary School
Oliver Street
Coventry
CV6 5TY

BOTANICAL GARDENS AN EDUCATIONAL CHARITY

10th May 2017

Dear Mrs Islam,

So impressed was I with the behaviour and attitude of your year 1 pupils when they visited us at Birmingham Botanical Gardens yesterday, that I felt it necessary to write and congratulate your school and ask you to pass on my congratulations to the pupils in question.

They were all so excited and enthusiastic about the Growth teaching session that they undertook, and their behaviour and attitude were impeccable as they remained engaged throughout. Furthermore, they were all extremely polite and courteous to members of the public, Garden's staff and other school children as they undertook activities around the site.

Therefore, I would like to close by saying that we would be glad to see your pupils return anytime and we look forward to welcoming your school again soon.

Could I also ask if there were any photographs taken by your staff or pupils that you would allow us to put on our promotional material/website, that they are forwarded to us at Education.Manager@birminghambotanicalgardens.org.uk.

Furthermore, win £1,500 for your school by entering this year's School Travel Organiser 'My Best School Trip Awards'. Please see www.schooltravelorganiser.com/awards for further details.

Yours sincerely,

5.5

James Jarvis (Education Manager)

Quality Badge awarded by





